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To Whom it may concern 
 
Submission to IPART with regard to Clarence Valley Council’s SRV 
 
As the President of Happy Paws Haven, an animal welfare endorsed charity and rate payer I am very concerned about the 
Clarence Valley Council’s proposed 37% rates rise. We do not get any financial assistance from the Council of any form. 
The People of the Clarence Valley including this charity can NOT afford this Council’s proposed 37% Rates Rise 
 
There is no real justification in regard to the enormity of this rise given the wastage in this Council spending. 
There should instead be an independent commission that looks into and fully audits the council’s financial records over the last 
10 years.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Sally Rogers 
 
MBA Macquarie, BSc (Bio-Med), 
Founder, President, Public Officer and General Manager 
HappyPaws Haven 
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